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Star of the Week 

Layton - Nursery 

Liam - Reception 

Billy - Year 1                          

Bobby -Year 2 

Lydia - Year 3 

Lilyana - Year 4 

Amy - Year 5 

Tristan - Year 6 

For Your Diary – Holidays and PD Days 2022/23 

Summer holidays begin 21st July. 

Last day at school is Thursday 20h July. 

Nursery 

We have been with Mr Conroy for PE 

on the field! We played lots of 

games using different PE equipment 

but also made sure to keep safe 

with sun cream and hats. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 & 6 

Congratulations to 
our Year 5 and 6 
athletes who 
competed in the 
Stockton Schools 
Sports athletics finals 
on Monday. All 
showed 
determination and 
excellent 
sportsmanship 
qualities. Two of our Year 6 children have 
successfully scored a place in the Tees Valley 
Finals which is an amazing accomplishment. Well 
done boys we will all be cheering you on. 
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Year 2 

Year 2 have been 
measuring outside 
using trundle wheels, 
meter sticks and 
rulers.  

We measured around 
the pond, the monkey 
bars, the field and 
playground.  

Year  6 

Year 6 have been busy discussing transition to Year 7. We watched a fantastic webinar that introduced 

different strategies to support with transition.  

We have also been busy ' Brake Kids Walk'. The main focus was to understand safety around local roads/

streets as well as to wear the correct safety equipment when scootering or riding a bike.  

Year 4 

This week, Year 4 have worked very hard toward the MTC, which the 

children completed on Thursday! Well done to every single child in Year 4 

who have worked their socks off! Everyone should be proud of their hard 

work and resilience! Furthermore, Year 4 have continued their recorders 

with TVMS this week and prepared for their performance next week!  

Year 5 - MIMA  

On Tuesday, Year 5 visited MIMA in 

Middlesbrough and had the opportunity 

to look at different types of art. It was a 

brilliant opportunity to see that art can 

be expressed in so many ways. It was 

also a really hands-on trip as we were 

able to create different types of art.  

‘It was spectacular! Quite often trips are 

about History so it was so interesting to 

see how much art is part of our daily 

life.’ Fletcher 

‘It was an extraordinary experience to look at different art styles.’ Ava 

‘I like how they had all the metronomes in the gallery.’ Daisy 

‘My favourite part was on the terrace because we got to see the whole of 

Middlesbrough! Including the Middlesbrough football stadium.’ Jenson. 

 


